NOTICE OF SALE
OF COUNTY SURPLUS PROPERTY

The Board of Harding County Commissioners, Buffalo, SD have declared the following County owned property as surplus and will offer the property for sale by pubic auction:
 12.5’ wide by 24’ long wooden bridge located 9.5 miles west of US Hwy 85 on the Gilbert Hett Road.
The Board of Commissioners will conduct the auction for the above described property at 10:30 AM, local time, on September 3, 2024 at the office of the Board of County Commissioners located in the County Courthouse at 410 Ramsland Street,  Buffalo, SD 57720.   Questions regarding the surplus property may be directed to the Harding County Highway Superintendent at 605-375-3248

Successful bidders will be required to completely remove the surplus property by September 24, 2024 or ownership reverts back to Harding County. 

The Board of Commissioners reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids.  Questions concerning the surplus property sale may be directed to the Harding County Auditor, PO Box 26, Buffalo SD or by calling 605-375-3313.

By order of the Harding County Commissioners

Dated this 9th  day of August 2024
Kathy Glines

Harding County Auditor
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